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NEW MAYOR FOR KIDDERMINSTER  
 
Last night, at the annual meeting of Kidderminster Town 
Council, Councillor Kevin Gale was installed as Mayor of 
Kidderminster for the coming year.  
 
Over 150 guests, many Mayors and dignitaries from the 
surrounding area watched Councillor Gale being invested with 
his chain and robes at a packed Town Hall.  
 
Councillor Gale, a Tesco Manager, and Councillor for Foley 
Park and Hoobrook said: 
 
“It is a privilege to become Kidderminster Town Mayor during 
the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee year. I am incredibly proud to be 
representing the Town and the wonderful people who live here. 
I plan to showcase the facilities, local businesses and charities 
we have in Kidderminster.” 
 
Councillor Gale’s Mayoral charities this year will be the HUGS, 
Prostate Cancer UK, and Stepway.  
 

- ENDS - 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Mayor’s Office  
Kidderminster Town Council 
Kidderminster Town Hall 
Vicar Street, Kidderminster,  
Worcs DY10 1DA 
 
 



 

 


